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Dear Praying Brother and Sisters, September 2014 T

The Lord continues to speed us on our way to Papua New Guinea. He is so S
faithful! We are now up to 84% of our monthly support. That is 10% more

than last month. While seeking to be a blessing to the churches we share, in

we in turn have been blessed exceedingly. Thank you so much!

Our hearts long to be in Papua New Guinea. Fresh in our minds is the vision of
tribe after tribe pleading for a missionary to come to them yet there is none to
go. The hope of the gospel is that if any man be in Christ he is a new creature,
behold old things have passed away behold all things have become new. The
joy of heaven awaits for those of us who know the Lord Jesus as our personal
Savior, but many of the people in PNG only have the fear of eternity without
God.

God has been providing specific provision for each of the three areas we will
be serving Him through in PNG. For the church planting work the provision of
the Land Cruiser and now equipment to use with it. For the Bible translation
work a church took up an offering for materials to use in the Greek class. For
Agricultural development my boss from Warburton'’s greenhouse was able to
make some great headway on getting an almost unlimited supply of seeds.

Once again please stay in touch we love hearing from you. We are faithfully
praying for you our supporters.

For His Glory,

TM%MLW Hawes

Support: [0135701] ABWE PO Box 8585 Harrisburg, PA 17105
Sending Church: Temple Bible Church, Elizabethtown, PA Q we
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